
 

** It is winter again.   

Don’t get a ticket for parking 

downtown on Tues and Weds 

mornings. ** 
 

 

 

Please take note of the Seasonal “No Parking” signs that were installed last year on 

3rd, 4th, and 5th Aves.  This parking pattern will allow snow and ice removal once 

per week from road edges.  The weekly snow and ice removal will improve the 

effectiveness of the gutters and storm drains. 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

REMEMBER THERE IS “NO PARKING” WEEKLY ON ONE SIDE OF THE ROAD  

FOR 3RD 4TH AND 5TH AVENUES FOR THE WINTER SEASON.  

 

            EAST side of road             WEST side of road 

 


